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Fwd: Dollar General issues May 13 meeting 
1 message 

1-r-an:tf:3 
Julie Saylor <julie.saylor@edcgov.us> 

County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us> Wed, May 12, 2021 at 12:11 PM 
To: The BOSONE <bosone@edcgov.us>, The BOSTWO <bostwo@edcgov.us>, The BOSFOUR <bosfour@edcgov.us>, The 
BOSTHREE <bosthree@edcgov.us>, Donald Ashton <don.ashton@edcgov.us>, The BOSFIVE <bosfive@edcgov.us>, 
Jeanette Salmon <jeanette.salmon@edcgov.us>, Tiffany Schmid <tiffany.schmid@edcgov.us>, Robert Peters 
<robert.peters@edcgov.us>, Julie Saylor <julie.saylor@edcgov.us>, Brendan Ferry <brendan.ferry@edcgov.us>, Breann 
Moebius <breann.moebius@edcgov.us>, Kim Dawson <kim.dawson@edcgov.us> 

FYI 

Office of the Clerk of the Board 
El Dorado County 
330 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA 95667 
530-621-5390 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic communication with its contents may contain confidential and/or privileged 
information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s), except as otherwise permitted. Unauthorized interception, 
review, use, or disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy 
Act. If you are not the intended recipient, or authorized to receive for the intended recipient, please contact the sender 
and destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you for your consideration. 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Carolynne Angleton <CWAngleton@comcast.net> 
Date: Wed, May 12, 2021 at 12:04 PM 
Subject: Dollar General issues May 13 meeting 
To: Ede Cob <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Good afternoon, 
I wanted to share a concern that I have heard. However unconfirmed, that the plan is to widen the road (HWY 49 in front 
of old town Cool) by taking property from the current owner of the boardwalk. This will result in many lost parking spaces 
for all of these businesses. I completely agree that it is necessary to widen the road, but doing it by taking property from 
current businesses to allow Dollar General to come into our little community doesn't seem logical or fair. If this in fact is 
true, I urge you to reconsider. 

I also understand that nothing has been done to deal with the water runoff and drain situation. As one of the owners of the 
feed store we are at the bottom of the hill. The rain in general can be an issue. 

If this developer is allowed to move forward with this plan, (which I since hope not) these plans must be addressed. That 
plans will be made to ensure that the drains & culverts are being evaluated and updated. 

A very concerned resident and business owner. 
Carolynne Knisley 
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